
 

 
 

 
09th February 2023 
 

 
Foundation: Robins and Wrens 
Treehouse Theatre – Story Box 

  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Our Spring 2 topic is called ‘Long Ago’.  We will be exploring how we have grown and changed since 
we were babies and how life in the past was different from today.  We will be using stories and rhymes 
to find out about how toys, clothes and homes have changed over time.   
 
I am very pleased to let you know that we have booked a Theatre group to visit the school on Friday 
10th March.  There will be two sessions across the morning to give each class an opportunity to 
experience professional story telling by the Treehouse Theatre company.  It will be an exciting hour of 
dressing up, story-making, music and interactive story-telling.  The Treehouse theatre company come 
highly recommended and they perform in schools all over Dorset and BCP.   
 
We would appreciate an online contribution of £4.45 per child to assist us in enriching your child’s 
learning.  This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive enough contributions then 
this exciting opportunity will not be able to go ahead.  We receive funding for any families eligible 
for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these pupils will be paid for from this funding.  If you think your child 
is eligible for Pupil Premium please contact the office for further information.    
 
Please pay online via your ScoPay account by Friday 24th February 2023.  
 
I hope you will support this exciting experience for your child as I think this will be a great opportunity 
for Foundation Stage.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Dewey 
Foundation Stage Leader 
 
 

 


